
PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION & PARKING COMMISSION 

MINUTES 

OCTOBER 18, 2017 

The Public Transportation and Parking Commission met on the above date at 9:00 a.m. at 

Sheppard Memorial Library. 

Members Present: Mr. Charles Moore Mr. Dave Schwartz   

 Mrs. Bianca Shoneman 

 

Staff Present: Mr. Lamont Jackson Mrs. Rachel Manning    

 Mr. Ryan Purtle 

 

Guests:    

 

Charles Moore requested the cancelation of the October meeting.  He encouraged everyone to 

attend the public input session, at Sheppard Memorial Library, where Walker Consulting 

presented their draft plan on Uptown parking.  

 

The next meeting is scheduled for November 15, 2017 at 9:15 a.m. in the Public Works 

Conference Room.   

     

    Respectfully submitted, 

 

    Rachel Manning, Secretary 

    Public Transportation & Parking Commission 


